
 

13th December 2024 

A message from the Headteacher:  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we come to the end of another busy but productive term, I 

would like to thank you all for your continued support of our 

school. We really do appreciate how much you do to support 

your children’s learning at home and how generously you give 

to events we organize for the children and local charities. 

This term in particular, I couldn’t be prouder of how hard the 

children have worked to deliver a nativity play, brilliant results 

in their assessments and in their end of unit pieces of work. I 

have seen super moving parts in DT, amazing sewing skills,     

impressive stories and poetry and lovely music performances. 

I hope next week you will join us for our annual art exhibition 

where the children’s work will be on display and available for 

you to buy. 

On behalf of all the staff at Bradley, we wish you all a very   

happy and peaceful Christmas and we look forward to another 

exciting year ahead. 

Best Wishes 

 

Mrs S Taylor 

Headteacher. 



Year 3 are having a reading café in class on Wednesday 18th December at 8:45am . 

All year 3 parents are welcome to come and read with your child! Refreshments 

will be available.  

Christmas Parties: 

Year 2: Monday 16th December 

RD/RL: Tuesday 17th December  

Year 5: Tuesday 17th December 

Year 4: Wednesday 18th December 

Year 3 & Year 6: Wednesday 18th December 

School closes for the holidays next          

Friday 20th December at 1:30pm (Please 

collect your child on time. School will 

reopen on Monday 6th January. Enjoy 

the holidays and have a happy new year. 

On Monday 16th December, all Year 3 children must bring n a plain white t shirt to        

decorate for their Art lesson. 

On Thursday 19th December, we are having an Art exhibition in school. Parents can 

buy their children’s artwork for £1. They have made lots of festive artwork such as 

Christmas decoration and calendars for the new year! 

Christmas Lunch is on            

Tuesday 17th December. If 

you’re packed lunch but 

have booked a Christmas 

dinner, remember not to 

bring your packed lunch on 

Tuesday! Parents please pay 

£2.70 on Scopay . Thank you 

Burnley FC in the Community:               
Activity Camps we run at Burnley FC in 
the Community. We have a two day 
camp in January (2nd and 3rd) for 5-12 
year olds where we do lots of different 
fun activities. We do a standard day 
9:00am - 3:30pm = £20 or an extended 
day 8:00am - 5:00pm = £24. To book 
please use this link: joinin.online Shop   

https://app.joinin.online/#/app/joinin/organisation/shop/932951a4-1588-428d-b354-eae066d1b2fa

